
Leadership Report 
 
 
 
 

It has been a quiet few months for Leadership. The Conven�on 
Guidelines have been completely revised and updated a�er the 
November DCCW mee�ng where changes were voted on and passed. 
The Guidelines are available online.  
 
Leadership is responsible for providing an updated “Poster Session” 
flyer and a “Throw Down Challenge” flyer for the Call to Conven�on 
packet. That has been done and will be included in the packets going 
out to the CWC’s this week.  
 
Respec�ully submited, 
 
Dawn Haberkorn 
Leadership Chair 


